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NTM Section Photos

Looking Back on the Annual Meeting in Orlando

SOA/Monster.com Partnership
Debuts in February!

The SOA is excited to announce a partnership with one

of the most recognized job-search Web sites on the

Internet – Monster.com .  The new co-sponsored

SOA/Monster.com site will enable actuarial job seekers

to:

– Search a more comprehensive database of actuarial 

job listings

– Have access to career-related articles with 

information about the actuarial profession

Watch for a blast e-mail with more detailed information

about this exciting new partnership in the coming

weeks.

(Above): Chris Hause, incoming section chairperson,

presents a gift of appreciation to out going section 

chairperson, Diane McGovern.

(Below): The Nontraditional Marketing Section Council (retired and current members) meet-

ing in Orlando to plan for the new year –

(Left to Right): Jay Jaffe, Carl Meier, Brian Louth, Theresa Resnick, Chris Hause, Steve

Cooperstein, Rob Stone, Diane McGovern, Nancy Manning, Steve Konnath and Ian

Duncan.

(Above): Enjoying the Nontraditional Marketing Section’s

Wine and Cheese Reception at the Annual Meeting in

Orlando are Section Chairperson Chris Hause and 

outgoing Secretary/Treasurer Theresa Resnick.

 




